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11 May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that you and your families are well, and are keeping safe. 
 
You may by now be aware of the announcement last night from the British Government 
that it ‘may’ look to begin the reopening of Primary Schools to some children starting with 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 at some point on or after 1 June 2020. 
 
There is no guidance to accompany this announcement yet. Until this has been released, 
and appropriate advice received on its implications, the school cannot plan for what this 
may look like. It may therefore be a number of days before the school can release any 
information on this or answer your questions/concerns. 
 
In the meantime, school continues to be closed to all pupils except for the service we have 
been asked to provide for children of registered key workers. At our school, this service 
has been provided for key workers who have already registered places in advance. As the 
current national guidance still specifies, this service is only to be used were there is no 
alternative for the pupil(s) to remain at home safely. 
 
I will be in touch when I have more information on this matter. In the meantime, I would ask 
for your understanding as we again find ourselves in a situation where a major 
announcement has been made that affects schools but with no current guidance to 
accompany it. 
 
As always my main concern and priority is the safety and well-being of your children, your 
families, my staff and their families. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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